Dr. F. S. McKay,

dolorado Springs, Colo.

Dear Doctor :-

I want to say to you that I had intended to go to Denver and to visit Colorado Springs again this summer, but my voice has given me so much trouble that I am advised that I should not go any place where I would have much talking to do, even in a private way. I am trying very hard to get in shape for lecturing again this coming year, and my physicians think that I should take my vacation in a locality where I will not see people much and not be forced to talk. My voice is improving very rapidly now. It has regained its tone, but tires out quickly, and I often have a good deal of pain at night if I have talked much during the day.

I am sorry for this, because I wanted to look over what you have been doing, and see Dr. Burton and others and talk this whole matter over again about the mottled teeth, but I will have to let it go for this time. Please say to anyone who inquires for me at Denver, that I wanted to go very much, but did not think it judicious on account of the difficulty with my voice.

In the meantime I have received several letters about the mottled teeth, and one from Dr. John Steele of Denver, Colorado, in which he details some cases occurring near him that come to his office. I think it would be well for you to write him now for a bill of particulars, or maybe you may be able to see him at Denver

Dr. F.S.M. #2

and have a talk with him. I suppose both you and pr. Burton will be there, and between you you will be able to gather considerable information that will help you with your work. I regret that I cannot go to Denver and Colorado Springs this year. I shall take to the woods tomorrow.

very truly,

G.V.B.